

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Inclusion of Airport Commercial Curb Fee in Taxi Fares

Recommendation of the Committee

That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare an amendment to Bylaw No. 9651, *Vehicles for Hire Bylaw, 2019,* to permit the Saskatoon Airport Authority Commercial Curb Fee to be added to the taxi fare, as outlined in the report of the January 10, 2023, report of the General Manager, Community Services.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on January 10, 2023, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

The Committee received presentations from Tyrell Harder and Ray Bourner, Riide Holdings Inc.

Attachment

January 10, 2023 report of the General Manager, Community Services.